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This term, PE remains on Tuesday.  

 

Children will need to come in PE kit. 

 Please make sure your child has suitable school kit: 

A reminder of Standens Barn PE uniform: 

• Black shorts, leggings or tracksuit bottoms. 

• Plain white or school logo t-shirt. 

• Warm jumper or fleece for cold weather.  

• Appropriate trainers.  

 

We are due to be outside for part of the PE lessons so please 

dress accordingly. This term is cricket and Outdoor and Adventure 

activities. 

 

Please also ensure earrings are removed on PE day. 

 

Homework reminder- 

 

It is an expectation for all children to be completing their homework 

every week.  

 

Reading must be recorded on BOOM Reader. A minimum of 2 reads 

must be recorded each week (checked on Friday).  

 

Maths is set through MyMaths. There are 2 parts set each week. 

One on what is being learnt in class and the other on their times 

table fluency (checked on Thursday). 

 

Spellings are set each Tuesday and tested the following Tuesday. 

Digital copies will be emailed.  

 

If your child needs any logins for their homework, please speak 

to the class teacher as soon as possible.   

                    

 

 

Welcome back, we hope everyone had an 

enjoyable Easter break and have not eaten too 

much chocolate! 

 

This term our topic will be ICE!. 

  

We will be learning about animals and their 

habitats and what humans can do to take care 

of the environment. We will also be looking at 

the last voyage of the liner ‘Titanic’ in 1912. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


